## Board of Education Meeting Questions and Answers 2015-2016

Date of Meeting	Subject	Question/Information Provided
August 20, 2015	Transportation Areas Post Referendum	A question was asked about how transportation zones would be affected by the building of Claremont School and the Referendum restructuring. —The Claremont School is expected to open in September of 2018. At that time our 5 <sup>th</sup> grade students will remain in their elementary schools. Before the opening, transportation/attendance areas will be redrawn.  At the meeting on August 20, 2015, the BOE approved the job description of a Referendum Transition Coordinator, who will serve at the district's liaison to successfully coordinate the collection of feedback from the community on the assignment of students to our elementary schools following the building of the Claremont School. Information on the implementation of the Referendum is available on the district website.